
From: registrar
To:
Subject: EB-2018-0242 FW: Letter of Comment
Date: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 3:46:35 PM

 Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 3:37 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0242

-- Name --
Julie Stoneberg

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Comments --
Water is a human right. Access to, control of, and care for water and its power should be in the hands of the people.
There should be no profitability in something that is a RIGHT, and therefore, I oppose the sale.

-- Attachment --




